
 

 

 
 

January 27, 2016  
 

Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. 
 

 
Notice Regarding Cancellation of Treasury Shares 

(Cancellation of treasury shares pursuant to Article 178 of the Corporation Act) 
 
 
TOKYO, January 27, 2016 – Matsui Securities Co., Ltd. (“the Company”) announces that it has 
resolved at the meeting of the Board of Directors held today that the Company would cancel its 
treasury shares pursuant to Article 178 of the Corporation Act. 
 
 
1. Type of shares to be cancelled 

Shares of common stock of the Company 
 
2. Number of shares to be cancelled 

10,000,000 shares 
(Percentage of total number of shares issued and outstanding before the cancellation: 3.71%) 

 
3. Scheduled date of cancellation 

February 3, 2016 
 
 
(References)  
Total number of shares issued and outstanding after the cancellation: 259,264,702 shares 
Total number of treasury shares after the cancellation: 2,533,314 shares 
 
 
 

Contact: Akira WARITA, 

 Managing Director 

TEL: +81-3-5216-0784 

Mail: ir@matsui.co.jp 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is an English translation of a Japanese announcement made on the date above. The 
information contained in the Japanese announcement is true and accurate at the time of 
publication. Although the company intended to faithfully translate document from Japanese to 
English, translation accuracy is not guaranteed. If any questions arise related to the accuracy of 
the information contained in the translation, please refer to the original Japanese document. This 
translation does not constitute an offer for sale or solicitation for investment or other similar activity 
in or outside of Japan. 


